- 902 U\)(rw]mv,,“/ letmgn« @/ ‘23

oy L\)7.,¥!um& ,Z.g!jwwm{ vod) Ptierein
/"‘Hld.,,?’{t

To: The NDHSAA Board of Directors

From: Wyndmere, Lidgerwood, and Hankinson School Districts

Date: February 15, 2023

Re: Dissolution of the Wyndmere-Lidgerwood-Hankinson Girls Basketball Co-Op

Because of the change in North Dakota from the 2-class system to the 3-class system in girls
basketball, we will be dissolving our girls basketball co-op with Hankinson effective during the
2023-24 season. The co-op will revert back to Wyndmere-Lidgerwood per the prior agreement

between the three schools.

Respectfully,
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/,//%7 ,/////'/f/‘/\l\lyndmere School Board President Chris Busche

///95 - Lidgerwoad Superintendent Chris Bastian

. '—"Lidgerwood School Board President Sadie Siemieniewski

%kinson Superintendent Chad Benson

- Hankinson School Board President Dave Muehler




